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Dear MPC Commissioners and staff,

I'm writing in support of agenda item 5-B-17-OA creating the Agricultural Preservation Zoning District. This is an important
district to create for farm and agricultural properties.

I'm hopeful that at a later time we can include provisions in planning and zoning that provide incentives (carrots) to place
land in this zoning district, i.e. requirements for less light spillage from neighboring properties, increased setbacks from
neighboring parcels. Getting the zoning district in place is a good start though.

--Kevin

--  
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